SENIOR CARE - HOUSING

My name is Lee Adams and I’m emailing you on behalf of SeniorHousingNet.com, an industry-leading senior care organization dedicated to providing tools and essential resources to help enhance the lives of older adults of all walks of life.
 
We’ve published a dedicated page that provides extremely well detailed information for families and senior citizens who are looking for senior living and care options that can help maintain their independence and quality of life in Wisconsin. This free resource provides comprehensive information on topics like financial support and care options that are available in Wisconsin, and our website offers resources for every city and state across the country. 
 
You can read more about our work here: 
· https://www.seniorhousingnet.com/seniors/senior-living-us/wisconsin
· https://www.seniorhousingnet.com/seniors/senior-living-us
· https://www.seniorhousingnet.com/care-types/assisted-living
· https://www.seniorhousingnet.com/care-types
We would appreciate the opportunity for you to include our resource on your website https://townofosceola.org/links/, or anywhere you feel would be appropriate. It would be of tremendous value to senior citizens and their families in your community. Our goal is to help make this information available to as many seniors, and their families, as possible.
 
Thank you in advance. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lee Adams
Community Outreach
SeniorHousingNet.com

